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Village of Minoa 
Public Notice 

 
 

Please be advised, the Village of Minoa Planning Board will hold a regularly scheduled 

meeting on Thursday, October 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., 240 N Main Street, Minoa, New York in 

the Fire Department Training Room.  The purpose of the meeting is a Preliminary Site Plan 

Review for an application submitted by Kristen and Robert Jankowski for improvements to the 

existing structure located at 300 North Main Street.  

 

 

      _______________________________   

   

     Lisa L. DeVona 

      Village Clerk-Treasurer 
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